
From: Steve Pelissier <pelissier@scacog.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/12/2014 8:52:08 PM
Subject: Follow Up On SHIP Counseling Issue

Tony:

I spoke with legal counsel today. I would like to follow-up with you on the issue you brought to our attention.

If you are still in the office and want to deal with this ton ight,, please feel free to call me on my cell at 864-313-3193.

If you have better things to do this evening, tomorrow, I will be in the car from 8:45 until 10:00, as well as from 3:30 
to 5:15. I'll try to give you a call in the morning, or again, please feel free to call my cell.

Thanks,
Steve

Steven Pelissier
Executive Director
Appalachian Council of Governments
PO Box 6668 Greenville, SC 29606
Ph. (864) 241-4643
Fax (864) 242-6957
E-Mail pelissier@scacog.org
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